
 
GENERAL FACULTY MEETING 

Fall Semester, 2010 
Wednesday, August 11th  

Townsend Center 
9:00 a.m.  

Reception 8:30 a.m. 
 

I. Call to Order, Welcome, and Opening Remarks to Faculty - Dr. Beheruz N. Sethna, President 

II. Approval of Minutes 

III. Retention, Progression, Graduation (RPG) - Scot Lingrell 

IV. UWG Annual Fund - Deirdre Rouse and Brad Yates 

V. UWG Ombuds Program - Patricia Pinkard and John Fuller 

VI. Outstanding Faculty Member Award by the EXCEL Center - Cheryl Rice 

VII. AAUP - Robert Sanders 

VIII. SACS Update & QEP - Jon Anderson 

IX. Vice President’s Remarks - Dr. Peter S. Hoff, Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 

X. Closing Remarks - Dr. Beheruz N. Sethna, President 

XI. Adjournment  
 

 

 


